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Ramon Santos <ramsantosjr@gmail.com>
Saturday, March 13, 2010 11:45 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
PROPOSED REGULATION

I DISAGREE WITH THE NEW PROPOSAL BECAUSE BY DOING THAT ONLY THE RICH
COULD PARTICIPATE IN THIS OPPORTUNITY! I PREFER THE 100 TO 1 BECAUSE THE
POOR CAN AFFORD TO INVEST IN THE FOREX MARKET AND PROVIDE FOR OUR FAMILY
AND OURSELVES EXTRA INCOME. BY MAKING IT 10-1 THE POOR CAN NO LONGER
PARTICIPATE IN THIS INVESTMENT OPPORTUNITY AND THIS ECONOMY WILL BE MORE
OF A BURDEN TO US POOR PEOPLE. PLEASE DONT CHANGE IT!

RAMON SANTOS JR
AMERICAN CITIZEN


